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Next hearing on end of life choices 

On Wednesday 25 November, the Victorian Parliament’s Legal and Social Issues Committee will hold the next 
public hearing for its inquiry into end of life choices. 

From 7:00 pm to 8:30 pm in the Legislative Council Committee Room at Parliament House, the Committee will 
hear from the Department of Health and Human Services as well as Australia’s largest medical defence 
organisation, the Avant Mutual Group. 

The Committee has already held 15 public hearings on the inquiry, in Melbourne and at various locations in 
regional Victoria. 

Submissions, transcripts of hearings and news videos about the inquiry are available from the Committee’s 
website. 
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